
 
 

is pleased to invite you to a lecture to discuss current 
issues facing children and young people in custody. 
 

 
 

Date: Thursday 22 January 2009  
Time: 5.00-6.00pm 
Venue: Room B3, Institute of Criminology basement 
 

All are welcome to attend 
 
Part of the Howard League’s Growing up Shut up 
campaign. To find out about the campaign and its aims 
visit www.howardleague.org or join the Facebook group 
Howard League Students. 

 


